
Syllabus Statement 

If you believe that you need accommodations for a disability(ies) or recently diagnosed medical 

condition(s), please reach out to the Center for Accessibility Resources (CAR) in A-219, call 

(773) 298-3956, or email accessibilityservices@sxu.edu to discuss your needs and the process 

for requesting accommodations. The Center for Accessibility Resources (CAR) is responsible for 

coordinating disability-related accommodations. Once a formal meeting has been held, and 

reasonable accommodations have been agreed upon, the Center for Accessibility Resources will 

then begin the process of writing these documents for the student’s needs moving forward, 

whether for courses, for “temporary accommodations,” or for Title IX. Lastly, the CAR will 

provide students with documented disabilities with a "Confidential Accommodation Plan" letter, 

as appropriate for each course and faculty member. Since accommodations may require early 

planning and are not provided retroactively, please contact the CAR as soon as possible to begin 

this process well in advance of your specific academic and professional needs in reference to 

these upcoming accommodations. 

 


